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The Township office is
currently closed, to the public,

due to COVID-19.

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday

through Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00
P.M., or email

office@washington-twp.com.

Township Board Meeting are
the 2nd and 4th Tuesday every

month at 6pm.

The meetings are open to the
public and we will take

questions, comments, and
concerns at the end. (5 minutes

limit per resident)

Information can be found on the
website at -

https://washington-
twp.com/events/

Meeting minutes can be found on
our website at -

https://washington-
twp.com/meeting-minutes/

May Anniversaries
Mike Bailey 12 yrs
Jacob Cook 8 yrs

Kim Kay 6 yrs
Joe Castro 6 yrs

Alec Vaughn 6 yrs

Welcome back Mark
Barker to the Police

Department!!

PARKS AND ROADS

The shelter house is open for rental
April 1st 2021. Also, rental rates have
increase to $200 residents and $300
non residents and no alcohol will be
permitted. Roads crews will be out
soon to make repairs. Please be
mindful and slow down for the safety
of the crew.

Stop by Shoreland Park and enjoy a game
of Pickleball or Tennis. The courts have
been repaved.

TRUSTEES

Township Hall will be moving to 2469
Shoreland Ave. Toledo, OH 43611.

The June 22nd meeting will be dedicated to
discussions regarding the purchase of land
at Summit and Coveview. The land would be
used to build a new township hall and Police
Department in the future. This meeting will
be at the Shoreland Park Shelter House in
person.

Villamar Park parking lot has been fixed and
work is being down on brush removal. Once
finished benches and tables will be ordered.
The goal is to have them in place towards
the end of June.

FISCAL

You can now find the monthly fund
summaries on the website at



COVID INFORMATION

https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavirusu
pdates/

Report unemployment fraud at

https://ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/
site/jobs/resources/report-
fraud

ZONING

Have a zoning compliant please fill out the
online form.

https://washington-twp.com/zoning/

https://washington-
twp.com/category/financial-updates/

POLICE

Log onto to our website to report a non
emergency incident or to request a house
check.

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#house-check

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#police-report

LOW SPEED VEHICLES INSPECTION
PROCESS:

https://washington-twp.com/category/low-
speed-vehicles/

The Shoreland Firefighters Association is pleased to announce the date for this years’
“Thunder Over The River” fireworks display. The event date will be June 26th at dusk
when the sky over the Point Shoreland area will come alive with booming sound and vibrant
color.

To make the event happen again this year, we are asking for your help. Like you, the
Association has met hard times without a means of fundraising due to the Corona Virus
Pandemic. Our focus has been solely on answering the call of duty to our residents when they
need us, be it fires, accidents or falling ill with Covid-19. Many of our members contracted the
virus and thankfully fought through and have fully recovered to continue to serve all of you. It is
not an easy choice to ask our community for donations when we know that the pandemic has
hurt so many of you too.

However, we know that the fireworks are special to our community and fulfill a need to get out



and celebrate a tough year like no other. With your financial assistance, this fireworks display,
will be the most memorable display ever presented in the Point Shoreland area. With the rising
costs of presenting a show of this caliber, it is our intention to look to our area businesses and
residents for support. Businesses and residents donating $300 or more will be listed outside of
the station on our donor boards. As always, we are more than happy to receive any monetary
donation from businesses and residents alike as we understand that not everyone can give a
lot, but every little bit helps.

Again, without your support it will be impossible for the Shoreland Firefighters Association to
continue to provide such a wonderful event for the community. If you need a receipt for your
tax-deductible donation, please enclose a note and one will be returned to you. If you have any
questions about the event, please give us a call any Wednesday evening between 7pm-9pm at
419-726-2453.

Donations can be mailed to:

Shoreland Firefighters Association
2469 Shoreland Ave.
Toledo, OH 43611

Donations can also be dropped off at the station Monday-Friday from 8am-4pm.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in supporting the Shoreland Firefighters
Association and the 2021 “Thunder Over The River.” 


